
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
10/28/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1304 

 

To Our Valued MICT Customers: 

 
In preparation for Typhoon Rolly (Goni), please be advised of the following 

port schedule: 
 

October 31 
 

• Regular 24-hour vessel and yard operations  

• Empty Acceptance will be suspended starting 1900H. 
 

November 1 
 

• Inbound Gates will be closed starting 0300H. All trucks inside prior 
0300H will be served. 

• PORT CLOSURE starting 0700H 
 

November 2 
 

• If all goes well, resumption of full operations will be at 1900H.  
 

We shall advise immediately of any changes to the above schedule as we 
prioritize the safety of all personnel and cargo coming in and out of the port. 

In the meantime, we encourage everyone to continue taking the necessary 

steps to prepare for this typhoon.  
 

Please keep safe and we hope for your usual cooperation as we implement 
the required safety precautions at the terminal over the next few days. 

 
Many thanks, 

 
MICT Management 

 
 


